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Kelvin Grove Road and Lower Clifton Terrace 

intersection upgrade – Red Hill 

Project introduction   

We are upgrading the Kelvin Grove Road and 

Lower Clifton Terrace intersection in Red Hill to 

improve the overall operation of the intersection, 

reduce congestion and enhance safety for 

people walking and riding through the area.  

Kelvin Grove Road is an arterial road that caters 

to approximately 50,000 vehicles per day. The 

upgrade will adjust the traffic signal phasing and 

modify access from Lower Clifton Terrace 

improving traffic flow on Kelvin Grove Road.  

This project is in conjunction with the upgrade 

completed at the Kelvin Grove Road and 

Blamey Street intersection, forming part of a 

wider corridor improvement.  

Project benefits  

• Reduce travel time and ease congestion.  

• Improve efficiency of the overall 

intersection operation. 

• Enhance safety and connectivity for people 

walking and riding.  

Project details  

Below is a summary of the works to be 

undertaken as part of the project.  

• Upgrading the traffic signal phasing to 

extend the green time for traffic on Kelvin 

Grove Road.  

• Changing the unsignalised access point at 

Lower Clifton Terrace and Kelvin Grove 

Road to left out only.  

• Removing the signalised left turn from 

Lower Clifton Terrace into Kelvin Grove 

Road, changing access to right turn only.  

• Upgrading the footpaths and kerb ramps at 

this intersection.  

• Installing new pavement, line marking, 

landscaping and turf.  

When will this work take place?  

Start Late July 2024 

Finish Late 2024, weather and site 

conditions permitting 

Time and 7pm to 5am, Sunday to 

Day Thursday  

 
To reduce traffic impact and ensure the safety 

of residents, motorists and workers, works will 

be carried out at night when traffic demand on 

Kelvin Grove Road is lowest. 

What does this mean for me? 

If you live in or are travelling through the area, 

you may experience: 

• increased noise, truck movements, 

vibration, dust and light from mobile light 

towers 

• temporary traffic changes, including lane 

closures, minor traffic delays and reduced 

speed limits. 

A site laydown area will be established during 

construction to temporarily store a site office, 

worker amenities, equipment and machinery.  

Permanent access changes 

Travel north on Kelvin Grove Road from 

Lower Clifton Terrace 

Follow Kelvin Grove Road North line marking 

and signage from Lower Clifton Terrace. 

Access to Lower Clifton Terrace from Kelvin 

Grove Road 

Travel via Victoria Street, Scott Street and 

Musgrave Road. 

For more information, please visit the project 

webpage on Council’s website.
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Contact us 

To find out more about the project, you 

can contact us by: 

3178 5413 (8:30am to 4:30pm, 
Monday to Friday) 

3403 8888 (24 hours) 

cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au 

Visit brisbane.qld.gov.au and search 
‘Kelvin Grove Road and Lower 
Clifton Terrace intersection 
upgrade’ 

Register for updates 

To be kept up to date about this project, 

you can scan the QR code or visit the 

project webpage and complete the online 

form to register for updates. 

 
 

SCAN ME  
to register for  
updates 

Funding  

This project is jointly funded by Brisbane City Council and the 

Australian Government through the Roads to Recovery program. 

 


